
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Illinois 

 
The bankruptcy court’s public service counters at the courthouses in Chicago and 
Rockford will be CLOSED until further notice.  The court will not have personnel staffing 
the public service counters at either location.  

 
Instructions for Filing 

 
The bankruptcy court will still accept papers for filing from pro se parties by mail.  Please 
include your full name, address, phone number, and email address with the papers you 
want to file.  That will allow us to contact you if we need further information.  
 
Please also include a money order or cashier’s check for the payment of any required fees. 
 
 
 

    Mail documents for filing to: 
 

Chicago cases (includes suburban counties) 
U.S. Bankruptcy Court, Northern District of Illinois 

219 S. Dearborn Street, Room 710 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 

 
Rockford cases 

U.S. Bankruptcy Court, Northern District of Illinois 
327 South Church Street  
Rockford, Illinois 61101  

 

 

If a pro se party or any other person has an emergency or requires immediate attention 
from court personnel, please call the following number: 

All Filings (Chicago or Rockford): 
(312) 408-5000 

8:30 am – 5:00 pm 
 
 

 
 
Dated: March 21, 2020                                                             Jeffrey Allsteadt, Clerk of Court 
                                               


